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Dates: Breezy Knoll will be​ CLOSED ​ on Monday 8/10 to observe Victory day. 

Friday 8/28 Last day of water play. 

Our school year will start on Monday 8/31.  LaPerche First day back. 

The week of 8/31-9/4 is Breezy’s transition week. We will sadly be saying 
goodbye to our friends who are moving on, and welcoming some new friends. We 
will be sending out emails to the families whose child will be transitioning to the 
next group. If you have any questions please call April or Julia. 

Save the Date: Fall pictures are Wednesday, October 7th and Thursday, October 
8th at 9:00am by Gene Hutnak Photography. We will send home an example of 
the background when the time gets closer. 

Hours of Operation: Starting Monday 8/31 our hours will be 7:00am to 5:00pm. 

Fall transportation for School Age: Our busing plan has been approved! Thank 
you to all of our parents who changed to 5 days! 

Book orders will start once again in September. Scholastics Web address: 
scholastic.com/book clubs Class Activation Code: GW6QV  

Updated Immunizations: If your child has been to their annual visit at the doctor, 
please be sure to provide a copy of their updated Immunizations.  

Miss Alexa and Miss Meghan are back off to college in the fall. We want to wish 
them all the best and can’t wait for them to return to Breezy Knoll next summer! 

Fall Reminder We are now planning for the fall. If you need to change your child’s 
schedule in any way, i.e. add/drop/change a day, please call or email Julia or 
April. We have very limited flexibility to add and/or change days. Please get back 
to us as soon as possible. 

 


